
 

                                    
 

Greater Stonegate Village had a presence at the Stonegate neighborhood Fourth of July celebration. 
Unfortunately there was no parade this year (no volunteers to manage it), but there was a cookout 
lunch and open pool time. GSV member Al Brock was there, helping to grill. Other GSV members 
Kendell Matthews, Marla Lahat, and Sue Winakur “manned” the GSV table, giving out information 
and signing up volunteers and potential members. (Member Lesley Rogers stopped by briefly to help.) 
Thanks to Executive Administrator Rita Battaglia for getting GSV banners printed and organizing this 
promotion opportunity. 
 

                            


